
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 18, 1969 

Dear Bob: 

This is just a note to convey my personal thanks 
for your sound advice and staunch support on the 
major is sues that confront us. Having you in my 
corner means more to me than you will ever know. 
I hope and trust that, working together, we will be 
able to achieve the goals that we share for the 
good of the country. 

With respect and regards. 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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